
 

May 2022 Newsletter 

Participants at PVI and RLE enjoyed 

getting back into the pool at the  

Bangor YMCA! 



 

All programs and offices will be CLOSED on May 30, in observance of Memorial Day. 

BCL, CLP, PVI, and RLE will be CLOSED on June 16, for staff recognition and training. 

Bouchea Center for Learning 
 

In March, the participants and staff of the Bouchea Center for Learning recognized 
World Down Syndrome day (March 21) and during the month of April, we recognized Autism 

Awareness month.  World Down Syndrome day is a global awareness day which supports  
advocacy for the rights, inclusion, and well-being of people with Down Syndrome. 

Autism Awareness is a month-long observance which focuses on raising awareness about  
autism spectrum disorders. Our participants and staff supported the effort of getting 

people talking by wearing crazy, colorful and/or mismatched socks and by creating and  
displaying related artwork. 

March 21– World Down Syndrome Day April is Autism Awareness Month 



 

 

 

 

 

 

You can support Amicus programs through 

Hannaford Community Bags with the       

following steps: 

Step 1: 

At ANY Hannaford purchase a $2.50      

Community Bag that has an attached Giving 

Tag, at ANY time. 

Step 2:  

Follow the instructions on the Giving Tag to 

go online and direct the $1 donation to    

Amicus. 

Hannaford will send a check to Amicus 

whenever $5 in donations has been  

directed. 

Amicus Corporate Offices 
700 Mt. Hope Avenue, Suite 470 
Bangor, ME  04401 
www.amicusgroup.org 

If you would like future newsletters emailed to you, you may contact your Program Director with your email address. 
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